
  

  
 
 
 
 
 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

 

Dear Sisters & Brothers,  
 
Balbir Mann and Ray Beattie met with the Company in regards to the 
safety concerns our members have brought forward. 
 

They include, but are not limited to: 
 

1. Passenger limits and how it relates to social distancing 
parameters set out by Health BC  

2. Designated washroom facilities at businesses that are now closed, 
or restricted access  

3. Securing wheelchairs, scooters, and strollers, and how that 
relates to social distancing. 

 

We have been told that all of these concerns are being addressed at 
the highest urgency. We are speaking with the Company daily to 
ensure this action plan is put into place as quickly as possible. 
 

We have heard from many of our Shuttle Operators, and rest assured, 
you have not been forgotten. Please keep doing what you are doing to 
keep yourself safe. Please continue to keep yourself informed with the 
latest information provided by Unifor, CMBC, and health professionals.  
 

Should you have any further questions in the meantime, please feel 
free to contact us. We are here for you. 
 

In Solidarity, 
 

                     
Balbir Mann          Mike McMillan Lee Stebner             Raj Purewal          Jessie Rana  Ray Beattie 
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